March 16, 2023

iPloy OPC
Ayala Center Cebu Tower

To:
Larra Charisse Parsomala Benigra
HR Officer

Raymund Nonato Rojas Faustino
Senior Team Lead

Janette Trina Leigh Luzon Aquino
Team Lead

Please accept this letter as my formal resignation as Customer Service
Representative of the Patient Pay Department, effective March 16, 2023.

| just want to express my gratitude towards the company for giving me the
opportunity and a new found experience/skill to add to my arsenal.

My career goals have changed since | started working here and | feel that the
time has come for me to pursue another opportunity that is more aligned with
my new aspirations.

Singerely,

—~yde

ose Ann "FHin" Yocte
Patient Pay - ID# 2746




